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Screen to win this winter 
Frequently Asked Questions 
BreastScreen SA is giving those who screen this winter the chance to win one of ten $500 

prepaid Visa cards. By having a breast screen between Monday 2 June 2025, and midnight 

Saturday 30 August 2025, you will automatically go in the draw. 

 

Q. Am I eligible?  

A. All clients who have a screening mammogram between Monday 2 June 2025 and midnight 

Saturday 30 August 2025 are eligible.  

Q. What’s the prize?  

A. A Visa card with a balance of $500. There are ten Visa cards to be won during the promotional 

period.  

Q. When will the prizes be drawn?  

A. Winners will be drawn 4pm Monday 20 October 2025 at BreastScreen SA’s offices at Level 1, 

300 Wakefield Street, Adelaide.  

Q. How will I know if I’ve won?  

A. Winners will be contacted via phone and email. They will be asked to confirm their identity, and a 

time will be set for them to collect their voucher from BreastScreen SA’s offices at Level 1, 300 

Wakefield Street, Adelaide.  

Q. What if I don’t claim my prize?  

A. Winners have 90 days to claim their prize before it is forfeited.  

Q. Where can I use my pre-paid Visa card?  

A. Pre-paid Visa cards can be used wherever Visa is accepted.  

Q. Do I have to screen at a particular clinic to be eligible?  

A. No. All BreastScreen SA screening clinics, including Mobile Screening Units and pop-up clinics, 

are part of the promotion.  

Q. Can the pre-paid Visa card be posted to me via registered post?  

A. Yes. The prize will be mailed to you by registered post which must be signed for.  

Q. Where can I find a copy of the Terms and Conditions of the competition?  

A. The Terms and Conditions can be found on our website at www.breastscreen.sa.gov.au and in 

our clinics.  

 


